Guildford Accordion Club





Cobham Village Hall Lushington Drive Cobham KT11 2

Newsletter 17th June 2022

Welcome to the club this evening.

I have again printed a list of the play-along music on the reverse of this newsletter.

Stan Shakespeare has been moved into the new rehab ward at Croydon University Hospital, Heathfield 1. He will be there some weeks.

We send him our best wishes and hope to see him back here soon.

Kyiv Classic Accordion Duo

We have been approached by Jon Polden of Thurrock Accordion Club and Fairkytes Club regarding this duo doing a tour to raise funds for a Ukraine Charity.

They are hoping to come to the UK from Ukraine in July or August, and we have contacted them with the club night dates and hope they can visit us during their tour.

London Accordion Orchestra

2nd July 2022 at 3pm. Broadway Theatre Stage Eastcheap, Letchworth Garden City, Herts.SG6 3DD

Join them for an afternoon of sensational music. Visiting the Broadway stage for the first time they will showcase an eclectic mix of music including original pieces written especially for the Orchestra. Theatre Box Office 01462 681088

Sevenoaks Music Festival

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra attended the music festival as they have for a few years now. Romano was very encouraging with his remarks And gave reasonably high marks.

The London Intermediate Orchestra led by Julie Luck, went home with the cup for the best performance of the day and that was well deserved.

The Accordion Section was down in numbers from previous years but there were some stunning performances from some of the players that entered. It was nice to see some younger players taking part and jolly good they were too.

Tony Compton presents An Accordion Masterclass 23rd July at 1pm

Saxon Hall, Aviation Way, Southend Airport, Southend-on-Sea, Essex SS2 6UN

An easy light-hearted event enabling accordionists to play anything for one of the UK's finest accordionists, Karen Street, who will comment and work with them.

Everyone welcome. There will be an admission fee of £5, including light refreshments.

Please contact Tony for further information and if you are attending.

Telephone **01702 341257**

Email: tonycompton@btinternet.com

Its not what you play,

But the way that you play it!

Super Orchestra Day Sunday 9th October

Julie Luck will be leading this annual event.

It's the biggest annual Accordion Orchestra training day in the UK.

Once again, we will also have "a mini orchestra".

A free day of ensemble playing for under 16's here in another hall. We have a range of instruments available for children to borrow for the day and encourage kids who have never played the accordion before to give it a try.

Although the day is free for under 16's they must be registered by emailing: mail@londonao.co.uk We will soon have entry forms for everyone interested in attending.

Next Club Night
Friday 15th July 2022

Doors Open 7.30

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook